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My family have resided in the north sydney electorate for the past 55 years.

We raised and educated our children here. I have conducted my practice for over 40 years
within north sydney electorate. 90% of my friends are here. All of my club memberships
are here. So every thing I undertake is associated here . Not over the spit bridge or outside
this the electorate. Its foreign to me and my family. We have little in common. Since living
here the NS electorate has grown substantially so we see no need to redistribute its
boundaries.

With best regards

Robert Harrington and family.
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